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From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
To: HWNTestimony
Cc: dkapua@gmail.com
Subject: Submitted testimony for GM671 on Apr 18, 2016 13:15PM
Date: Monday, April 18, 2016 1:32:31 PM

GM671
Submitted on: 4/18/2016
Testimony for HWN on Apr 18, 2016 13:15PM in Conference Room 423

Submitted By Organization Testifier
 Position

Present at
 Hearing

Kapua Keliikoa-Kamai Individual Support No

Comments: Aloha, We've been blessed with Mr Gene Ross's thoughtul consideration
 of DHHL's purpose and challenges beneficiary mana'o, I encourage your consent for
 this appointment for Senate confirmation. Mahalo nui loa. Kapua Keliikoa-Kamai
 Wai'anae Valley Homestead Lessee

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.

Do not reply to this email. This inbox is not monitored. For assistance please email
 webmaster@capitol.hawaii.gov
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From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov
To: HWNTestimony
Cc: kpurdyavelino@yahoo.com
Subject: Submitted testimony for GM671 on Apr 18, 2016 13:15PM
Date: Monday, April 18, 2016 2:43:47 PM

GM671
Submitted on: 4/18/2016
Testimony for HWN on Apr 18, 2016 13:15PM in Conference Room 423

Submitted By Organization Testifier
 Position

Present at
 Hearing

Kilia Purdy-Avelino Individual Support No

Comments: Aloha kakou, On behalf of the Ahpuaʻa o Molokaʻi, I am submitting this
 testimony of support for Gene-Ross Davis as DHHL Molokaʻi commissioner for
 another term. Gene-Ross has been actively involved in our Ahupuaʻa monthly
 meetings, updating us regularly on DHHL events, issues, and concerns. He has
 made strong initiatives for funding as well as lowering the blood quantum for
 Hawaiian Homes successors. We look forward to working with Gene-Ross on other
 homestead issues in the future as we know he is always open to working with his
 constituents, the homestead beneficiaries of Molokaʻi. We ask that you humbly
 reinstate Gene-Ross Davis for another term. Mahalo, Kilia W. Purdy-Avelino,
 Ahupuaʻa o Molokaʻi President Hoʻolehua Homestead Association Hoʻolehua
 Agriculture Association Hoʻolehua Cattleman Association Farmer's Alliance
 Kalamaʻula Mauka Homestead Association Kapaʻakea Homestead Association
 Kamiloloa/One Aliʻi Homestead Association 

Please note that testimony submitted less than 24 hours prior to the hearing,
 improperly identified, or directed to the incorrect office, may not be posted online or
 distributed to the committee prior to the convening of the public hearing.
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